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January 17, 2023 
                                                                          
Re: Team Sponsorship 
                                                                               
Dear League Supporter, 
 
The Conemaugh Valley Youth League has begun our preparations for the 2023 season. This upcoming year will 
mark our 73rd  year of serving our area youth by providing an opportunity to participate in baseball and softball. We 
are asking for your support this season. 
 
We are hoping for your support this season by sponsoring a team. We will be advertising schedules and scores using 
your business’ name in the Tribune-Democrat Sports page as well as your business name displayed on the team’s 
uniforms. 
 
The Team Sponsorship donation is $160. We ask that the donation be made by Saturday, March 4, 2023 and 
made payable to Conemaugh Valley Youth League.  
 
Checks for sponsorships and/or any additional donation you would like to make, can be mailed to: 
 
   Conemaugh Valley Youth League 
   c/o Nicole L. Molnar 
   Rear 1017 Pine Street 
   Johnstown, PA 15909 
 
CVYL appreciations your cooperation and support of the children in our local community. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or one of the other officers listed on our website at 
www.cvyl.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Dorofey 
CVYL President 
814-341-4343 
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